
 
 

Incentive Program for IPA Members 
 

SBIRT (Screening Brief Intervention & Referral to Treatment) – Adults 
  Alcohol & Drug Abuse 
Friday, June 14th, 2019 

 
EHI received supplemental funding from the Hawai‘i State Department of 
Health, Alcohol and Drug Abuse Division for SBIRT. Our goal is to screen 
patients, perform brief intervention(s) and refer to treatment as appropriate on a 
sustainable basis. This informational meeting will cover how your clinic might 
use IT tools (software and tablets) to help you screen patients more efficiently 
without paper. Learn how the IPA will provide training, software, and tablets to 
help you screen easily and earn incentives. 
  
 

DATE:  Friday, June 14, 2019 
NOON – 1:15 PM  (Lunch Included) 

 
           LOCATION: East Hawaii IPA Office 

670 Ponahawai St,Ste. 117, Hilo, HI 96720 
          

RSVP: RSVP REQUIRED BY DEADLINE – Wednesday, June 12 
 (1st come, 1st served) 
 By email: jvitales@ehiipa.com 
 Fax – (808) 935-4472 
 Phone – (808) 797-3113 

 
Questions?   Please contact Jane at jbontuyan@ehiipa.com  

Or call at 797-3113 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 
 

PRACTICE NAME: 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

ATTENDEES: (list each name separately)* 
 

          
1. ___________________________ 4.______________________________ 

2. ___________________________ 5.______________________________ 

3. ___________________________ 6.______________________________ 
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